
 
 
 
 
 
 
 December 5, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Edward J. Malone, Jr.  
Federal Advisory Committee Desk 
Library of Congress 
Anglo-American Acquisition Division 
Government Documents Section, Room LM-B42 
101 Independence Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC  20540-4172 
 
 
Dear Mr. Malone: 
 
 
In accordance with Section 9 of the Federal Advisory Committee Act, the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission hereby files the renewed Charter for the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards (ACRS).  The Charter was last filed in December 2010 and is being renewed at this 
time. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
     Andrew L. Bates 
     Advisory Committee 
       Management Officer 
 
Attachment: 
As Stated 
 
 
 


